
As a native 6th generation Oregonian whose grandfathers worked the land of Oregon. I do not think 
SB1530 is good for our state. It will cripple many hard working men and women, not just farmers, 
ranchers, fishermen and loggers. I believe Oregon has great renewable resources at our fingertips. I 
oppose SB1530! 
Sincerely,  
Michaela King 
 


